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In the Matter of
METROPOLITAN EDIS0N COMPANY, ET AL. .

(Three Mile Island Nuclear Station,, Unit No. 1)
Docket No. 50-289.y

(Restart Remand on Management)
.

Dear Ms. Bernabei:

In my October 25, 1984 letter to you, I enclosed a list of documents
identified by OIA as possibly being responsive to TMIA's First Request for
Production to NRC Staff dated August 3, 1984 and represented that these
documents were available in the NRC Public Document Room. I have had a copy
of these documents made for you and am enclosing them under cover of this
letter.

On October 22, 1984, you requested, in a telephone call to Jack Goldberg,
certain specific documents which you t.Mieve were in Mr. Gamble's files at
one time. 01A has searched their files for these documents. Copies of those
documents identified by OIA as being responsive to this request also are
enclosed herewith. The enclosed documents constitute OIA's complete
response to TMIA's request for production dated August 3,1984 and your
October 22, 1984 telephone request to Jack Goldberg.
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Sincerely,
'

I k.,.O i. '/'

Lois R. Finkelstein
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosures: As stated

cc w/o enclosures: TMI-1 service list
;
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